
From: Boys & Girls Club of Burbank and Greater East Valley ShannaWarren@bgcburbank.org
Subject: If you're lost, you can look and you will find me, Time after time

Date: February 17, 2021 at 8:48 PM
To: Kyle_W@bgcburbank.org

Spring Enrichment Day Program Update

We’re half way through February and it’s busier than ever at the Boys & Girls Club of

Burbank and GEV. Between virtual learning and after school activities, club members

are having full and engaging days. With creative arts, athletics, and special programs

at all of our sites, our members are busy all day and every day!
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Thank you to the Heights of Burbank

We would like to thank The Heights of Burbank for making Valentine’s Day extra

special for our members at the Main Club. Last week, senior residents of The

Heights made bookmarks for our kids and donated cupcakes, cookies and juices for

their Valentine’s Day party. We would like to sincerely thank the residents of The

Heights for their kindness and generosity on this beautiful day!

The Substitute on Nickelodeon
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The Substitute on Nickelodeon

Check out the most recent episode of Nickelodeon’s show the Substitute which

features club members from the Boys & Girls Club of Burbank and GEV!  We would

like to thank the crew from The Substitute for including our kids in this great

opportunity and to Nickelodeon, who donated $25,000 to the club for our

participation! Click on the link below:

https://www.nick.com/episodes/28jc96/the-substitute-why-don-t-we-season-2-ep-10

Burbank Noon Lions Free Vision Services
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Thank you Staples!

Last month Staples of Burbank held a supply drive for the Boys & Girls Club of

Burbank and GEV. Stapled delivered 100 goodie bags filled with school supplies and

hand sanitizer. We would like to thank Staples general manager Alex Uribe and the

entire Staples team for their generosity.
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Free Dental Treatment for Children
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Spring Break is Just Around the Corner...
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Read Across Burbank
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Burbank Affordable Housing Program

Gay Straight Alliance Meetings

http://
http://
http://


West Coast University Telehealth Program
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Pathways LA Opportunity
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Last year was a tough year on all of us. Thanks to supporters like you,
we have been able to keep our doors open and serve the youth in our
community. We ask you to help us continue our mission and to serve

the families to who need us most. Please visit
www.bgcburbank.org/donate to donate today.

For more information on our Boys & Girls Club programs, please
CLICK HERE
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